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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Marc Mullaney [mmullaney@tecaccutite.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2008 9:29 AM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: Nicholas Haddad; Nathan Smith; Abby Harris; Morgan Reed; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: 1435 Webster, Alameda

Steven,  

I am asking you to look at the above site because we have submitted a SSI with recommendations to complete the 
delineation of the site.  It has been far over 60 days (report submitted 9/12/2007, auto received 12/31/07).  I know how 
busy you are, but I am asking you to move this up on your list because it has been almost a year since the last 
investigation.  Our client would like to move this project toward closure.  I would like to discuss with you any concerns you 
have regarding this site and the next and last phase of investigation.  Further, I would like to discuss some options for 
remediation of the localized hot spots.  Please let me know if there are any missing items that are hindering your review 
and approval of the last reports recommendations.  Thank you for your assistance in this matter.  

Marc R Mullaney, PG #7438  
Project Manager  
TEC Accutite  
262 Michelle Court  
South San Francisco, CA 94080  
650-616-1209 direct  
650-616-1244 fax  
650-333-1148 cell  
mmullaney@tecaccutite.com  


